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Good Afternoon Everyone,

The initial C-141 for the West Red Lake Unit #56 is attached. We collected surface water samples from the river on the
day of the release. The analytical data (attached) which consists of upstream, entry point and downstream samples does
not indicate the presence of any hydrocarbons or elevated chloride levels in the water. This is consistent with the fact
that only a small amount of produced water (0.5bbl) entered the river.

The psychical location of each sample point consists of the following: W-1: Upstream, W-2 Entry Point, W-3:

Downstream.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock

Project Manager
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021
Cell: 575.689.5198
Fax: 575.746.8905

Emergency: 866.742.0742
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